
To: Basketball Participants, Coaches, and Parents 

 

After the move into Phase 3 on July 1st we monitored the requirements and guidelines issued 

by the Governor’s office for Basketball.  Based on the restrictions, we have decided to postpone 

our very popular basketball tournament to December 18th, 19th & 20th.  These dates will be the 

last weekend prior to the “Black Out Period” for travel teams and we are expecting a large 

turnout. Our policy remains to issue refunds to all teams which are currently registered.  You 

will have the option to have your registration fee applied to the December tournament if you 

choose. **All teams extending their registration fees to the December tournament will receive 

FREE Virginia Commonwealth Games T-Shirt for the team and coaches appearing on the roster. 

If you do NOT want to transfer your registration to the December date, please email 

info@commonwealthgames.org and provide your Team Name and Division. 

 

We appreciate your patience in what is a challenging time to schedule and manage contact 

sporting events.  We simply felt it was not possible to hold a quality basketball event given the 

current restrictions.  

 

Your health and safety remain our top priority.  Please continue to check our website for 

updates and we look forward to seeing your teams in December. 

 

Best to all! 

Dan Foutz 

President  

Virginia Amateur Sports, Inc. 

 

 

 

mailto:info@commonwealthgames.org

